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Dear Mr. Lunney 

I am to thank you for your letter dated 1 7th December, which was received by email, 
regarding the oral hearing in relation to the proposed decision on the waste licence 
application for a landfill in north county Dublin (Ref WO23 1-0 1). 

The Agency will be making the necessary arrangements for the hearing and will take . 
your request with regard to the selection of a venue into consideration: Once the venue 
and other arrangements have been confirmed you and all other parties will be notified 
accordingly. 

The Agency will give as much notice as is possible of the exact date of the 
commencement of the hearing. It should be noted however that while every effort will 
be made to facilitate all parties it may not be possible to meet the needs of all concerned. 

* 

The conduct of the hearing will be a matter for the chairperson. 

Yours sincerely, I 

lafL-Lu oL-Q&c 
Paddy Nolan 
Programme Manager 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


